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  Term 3 – Week 2                                                          Thursday 28th July 2016                                        

 
Tuesday - School Library 
Wednesday -Mobile Library                     
Thursday -Student Banking (Bank books)              
Friday  -Sport (Sports Uniform)    
CALENDAR: 
 
Mobile Library Days – Wednesday 3rd August and 
Wednesday 7th September. 
Playgroup Days – Friday 29th July, August - 12th & 
26th, September - 9th and 23rd. 
P&C Meeting- 1st September 12:30pm (before 
swimming). 
Education Week: Week 3 - 1st – 5th August. 
 
 

Principal’s Report 

Welcome Back 

Term 3 has begun and the calendar indicates it 
will be a very busy term. We are looking forward 
to swimming lessons in Griffith, Education Week 
and the Small Schools Athletics Carnival next 
week, Aspire Me Camps, our school Spelling Bee, 
Book Week, the Olympics and numerous other 
special days! 

Staff met on the first day of term and are 
continuing to work collaboratively to plan for 
improved student outcomes across all key 
learning areas. The professional learning is 
exciting, as we model the cooperation and 
growth mindsets we expect of our students. 

Our first visitor to Carrathool Public School this 
term has been from South West Arts. Students 
were very quick to learn to use the knitting 
nancy, working as a team with rapid fire fingers! 
They produced a long length of knitting to be 
used in a display in Dubbo later in the year. 
Students learnt about fibres in our community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students using the giant knitting nancy. 

 

Students practising 
for the Athletics 
Carnival. 

 

 

Leanne Hedt, 

Principal.  
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Captain’s Report 
 
By Benjamin 
 
I would like to welcome everyone back to Term 3. 
This term we have had a visit from the 
Performing Arts ladies who brought a big Knitting 
Nancy with them. We all had a go at the knitting 
nancy and we ended up knitting more than 
Rankin Springs!  
We are looking forward to Book Week where we 
can dress up as our favourite book characters and 
other special days this term. 
 
 

The Tell Them From Me student feedback survey 

I am delighted that this term, our school, like many 
other public schools in the state, will participate in a 
Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them 
From Me student feedback survey. The survey aims to 
help improve student learning outcomes and 
measures factors that are known to affect academic 
achievement and other student outcomes. The focus 
of the NSW-wide survey is on student wellbeing, 
engagement and effective teaching practices.  

You may remember that our students also 
participated in a Tell Them From Me student survey in 
Term 1 this year. Asking students to complete the 
survey twice in one year allows us to identify trends in 
student responses as well as track engagement and 
motivation across the school year. 

More information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-
parents 

The survey is a great opportunity for our students to 
provide us with valuable and quick feedback on what 
they think about school life, how engaged they are 
with school and the different ways that teachers 
interact with them. Schools in Australia and around 
the world have used the Tell Them From Me survey to 
help improve how they do things at school.  

I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. 
The survey is conducted online and will typically take 

less than 30 minutes to complete. It will be 
administered during school hours between 22 August 
and 21 October. Participating in the survey is entirely 
voluntary. 

A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the 
survey is being sent home with students. If you do not 
want your child or children to participate, please 
return the form to school by 5.08.16. Copies of the 
form and FAQs are available from the website above. 

The Partners in Learning parent feedback survey 

This Term, our school will be participating in the 
Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 
the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, 
teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. 
The survey asks parents and carers questions about 
different factors that are known to impact on student 
wellbeing and engagement. 

Running this survey will help our school understand 
parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: communication 
between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the 
school's support of learning and behaviour. This 
valuable feedback will help our school make practical 
improvements.   

The survey is conducted entirely online at home or on 
public computers. The survey will typically take 15 
minutes or less to complete and is completely 
confidential. The parent survey will be conducted 
between 22 August and 21 October. Participating in 
the survey is entirely voluntary, however, your 
responses are very much appreciated.   

More information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-
parents 
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Community News 

If you need community notices advertised in our 
newsletter please ring the school or fax your 
notice to the following numbers: 

Phone 02) 69 935 143          Fax     02) 69 935 002 

 

HAY NETBALL CLUB 

Junior Netball Development Program 

4.30-5.30pm Fridays in Term 3 

All children attending primary school are 
welcome to register. 

Enquiries to Jill on 0429 930 691 

 
Darts Fundraiser 
 
Carrathool Family Hotel are conducting a darts 
fundraiser for Cystic Fibrosis. 
Where:   Carrathool Family Hotel 
When:    Saturday 30th July 
Time:      1pm 
Cost:       $5 per person 

 
Hay Little Athletics 
 
Hay Little Athleics will be starting again in early 
September. If you would like any further 
information, please contact Carolyn Clarke on 
0429 981 157. 

 
Sports Club 

The Sports Club would like to advise that they will 
meet on the last Sunday of every month at 10am 
at the Community Hall.  

 

 

Local Phone Book 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hillston Lions Club has kindly donated 
Carrathool Shire Phone Books to the school. 
Copies are available for purchase from the school 
for $10 each and all money raised will go toward 
excursions.  

Hay Show Happenings 

HAY SHOW is on the weekend of 10 & 11 
September.  Old Kentucky Animal Farm & 
Magician Troppo Bob will be coming along and 
there will be the usual competitions for children 
of all ages including showgirl, showman and Hay 
Kids can Cook. 

 
Workshops on Austism 
 
Workshops on Austism are available in Deniliquin 
on Thursday 11th and 12th August and 2nd  and 
3rd November 2016. Please visit 
www.autismspectrum.org.au/events for further 
information. 
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ENROLMENTS ARE NOW BEING TAKEN FOR 2017 
 
At Carrathool Public School we believe in personalised learning, quality 
teaching and access to the local and global community. 

Student learning and wellbeing is our focus. The school has a supportive P&C and they make valuable 
contributions to its programs and to the welfare of students.  
The school is a hub of the community and are privileged to host Playgroup fortnightly. We are well-
resourced and have staff keen to implement the latest educational research. It is a wonderful, family-like 
environment.  

 
“I like the fact (my child) is coming along in leaps and 

bounds, because he has one-on-one attention. …our kids are 
really keen to come to school” - Parent 

 
“Carrathool Public School is a well-resourced school” -

Parent 
 

“The students all love the teachers” - Parent 
 

“This school is fantastic” - Visiting presenter 
 

“We work together as a team” - Student 
 

 
“I love the way we learn” - Student  “I like using Mathletics” - Student 
 
“The whole school learns together and junior and seniors are not separated at 
play times. We get to create our own healthy lunches using produce from our 
garden” - Student 
 

“There are many academic, leadership, 
creative arts and sports opportunities given 
to the students at Carrathool. Students have 
access to learning experiences at school,and 
on excursions, that I have not seen in other 
schools” - Staff  

 
“The students work in small groups and receive one-on-
one attention to meet their educational needs. Learning 
is targeted at their level of understanding and progress 
can be quite rapid” - Staff  
 
 

 
For more information, please feel free to access our official school website at www.carrathool-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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